Elsen, Nikki

From: Corey Hughes <CHughes@lacrossecounty.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 4:26 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki; Bryan Meyer

Subject: RE: CSM for Review - Town of Shelby (Barbara Miller)

sender and know the content is safe. ***

Thank you Nikki,

Scott has already submitted this one to us and have no further comments on this CSM

Carey FHughes

Assistant La Crosse County Surveyor
212 6th Street North — Room 1308
La Crosse, WI 54601

608-785-9626

From: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 3:30 PM

To: Corey Hughes <CHughes@lacrossecounty.org>; Bryan Meyer <bmeyer@lacrossecounty.org>
Subject: CSM for Review - Town of Shelby (Barbara Miller)

Good afternoon,
Attached is a CSM filed with the City for a Town of Shelby property (11-306-0) owned by Barbara Miller. The CSM is
currently going through our internal reviews and will be considered by our Council in August since it falls within our

extra-territorial jurisdiction.

Let me know if you have any concerns.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org
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Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:



In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication. '



